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 john mallett bates COMMEM

AIL

2014/6588/P 15/11/2014  15:40:31 Strong objection to the change of use of this existing pub upper levels to residential. The proposed 

residential units will be detrimental to the existence of this heritage community asset. The ground and 

basement levels retained will not allow adequate space/area necessary for the function of a pub. This 

community asset must remain a public house; fascility at all cost to retain what Hampstead is well 

known for, an attractive leisure destination for residents and tourists alike.
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